Allan‘lFine D.D.S., Inc.

25050 Peachland Ave., Suite 204 @ Newhall, Ca. 91321 @ (805) 259-7760

Deeember 13, 1985

Sidney Greenspan

THE GREENSPAN COMPANY
3550 Wilshire Blvd.
Los Angeles, CA 90010

Dear Mr. Greenspan,

I would like to thank Herb Greenspan and Sandra Cho of
the GREENSPAN CCMPANY for settling my loss with Transamerica.
I am back in business at my formexr location and practicing
dentistry up to full efficiency.

I do not feel I would have done as well in my settlement
due to time considerations and lack of knowledge of the insur-
ance field., Thank you.

Sincerely,
\J"-—L_

ALLAN FINE, DDS



